Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Referral Comments Requested - Development Variance Permit - Interior Side Parcel
Line Setback Reduction - 380 White Lake Rd

My only concern is being so tight to the back with only 3’6” to the property line

We cant even set up a ladder properly to get to the roof from that side which could be a concern if there was a chimney
fire.

Don’t know what obstruction is to the north of them but in my opinion move the house further to the north to comply
with the setbacks

Tony Madeira

Deputy Fire Chief
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